
Sherborn Library Board of Trustees 

Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

Special Virtual Meeting 

 

Trustees Participating 

Erin Carroll 

Brian Connolly (Chair) 

Christopher Kenney 

Mary McKenna 

Frank Orlando 

 

Other Participating 

Elizabeth Johnston (Library Director) 

Liz Anderson (Assistant Library Director) 

Brian Connolly called to order Special Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees at 6:01PM 

Purpose of this special meeting is to set a date for the ribbon cutting ceremony to officially re-open the 

Library.  Elizabeth will provide an update. 

Elizabeth Johnston:  We’ve been working on the reopening ceremony, thank you for the great list of 

names for our mailing Brian. I learned that on Dec. 17 at 2 pm there is a memorial service for Evelyn 

Liffiton at Pilgrim Church. Evelyn was a cherished Sherborn person.  Her husband Peter was a Library 

Trustee for many years and community volunteer. I recommend we move the ribbon cutting ceremony.  

Contacted MBLC, we could do December 18, 2022. 

Discussion among Board about dates and parking for event. The MBLC recommends that the ribbon 

cutting ceremony be as close to the actual reopening as possible. Dec 10 possibly too early. Agreed best 

date/time would be 1:30PM December 18, 2022, with a snow date of December 17, 2022 in the 

morning, as snow storms are usually predicted a few days in advance.  

Brian Connolly: Can I get a motion to have the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on December 18, 2022 with a 

snow date of December  17, 2022? 

Frank Orlando Motioned to Adjourn ; Mary McKenna Seconded, Unanimous Approval.  

 

Meeting Adjourned 6:12PM 

 


